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Travis Perkins plc - delay to the publication of financial results for the year ended 31 December 2024

Travis Perkins plc today announces a delay to the publication of its financial results for the year ended 31 December 2024, previously planned for
18 March 2025, as a result of the Group's auditor requesting additional time to complete its standard audit procedures. The results will be

announced at the earliest possible opportunity. The Board confirms that it expects adjusted operating profit for the year ended 31 December 2024
to be in line with guidance provided at the Group's Q3 trading update on 24 October 2024.
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